
‭Local Notice to Mariners‬

‭No.6 - 2024‬

‭Re-opening of Worthing Pier‬

‭Worthing Pier is now open to the public.‬

‭The structure's temporary 200-metre exclusion radius for watercraft has now‬

‭been repealed.‬

‭Watercraft are now free to pass under the pier strictly through the two‬

‭designated Watercraft Passage Lanes only.‬

‭Watercraft are not to encroach near the temporary support structure which is‬

‭now in position to the south of the most southern Watercraft Passage Lane.‬

‭Robert Dove‬

‭Neighbourhood Strategic Lead - Coastal                             04/12/2024‬



‭Owners, Societies, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations‬

‭should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the Master or persons in charge‬

‭of their vessels or craft.‬


